
Important message from Dr. Jeanne Barss, DDS, MS 

 March 21, 2025 

 Dear Patients, 

 After 25 years of dedicated service, the periodontal office of Epic/Barss Periodontics will 
close its doors on March 21, 2025.  I apologize for the short notice but overhead and 
decreasing patient flow has caused me to make this decision. Dr Jensen has also retired 
from my practice. 

 All hygiene appointments that are scheduled after March 21, 2025 have been cancelled. I 
encourage you to arrange for a cleaning with your general dentist as close to that date as 
possible. Your dentist will have recommendations to refer you to a new specialist. Your 
records may be transferred to another dentist or Periodontist. To request your records 
please submit an email to epicperiorecords@gmail.com with the name of the 
dentist/clinic to forward your records. This will be accessed on a regular basis to forward 
your x-rays and periodontal charting and implant information. 

 Please note, if you would like to continue your periodontal care with me, I will be practicing 
at the following clinic in Shakopee.  Just call to set up an appointment: 

 Eckart Dental Center 

300 First Avenue E 

Shakopee, MN 55379 

Phone:  (952) 426-0367 

  

 In addition, I will be maintaining my Oral Medicine practice with Minnesota Head and Neck 
Pain Clinic on Wednesdays.  Their phone number is: 651 332-7474. 

 It has been a privilege and honor to be your Periodontist and work with all of you. I love 
what I do and will continue as long as I am able.  Thank you for your support through the 
years, I will miss all of you and wish you all the best.  Perhaps I will see you in Shakopee. 

 Sincerely, 

 Jeanne Barss, DDS, MS 
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